
 

 

 

 

 

T H K Jain College 

NOTICE 

 Following the Govt of West Bengal Notification under reference No. 356-Edn(U) dated 16th 

April, 2023, the college will remain closed from 17th April 2023 for a week, or until further 

notice whichever is earlier. 

However, office of the college and other emergency services will remain open as per their 

requirements. 

All the students are hereby asked to follow the college Website  and respective Google Class 

room Notification and stay connected with the teachers for any update. 
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